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Wiley Rein LLP issued the following statement regarding the U.S.
Senate confirmations to the Federal Communications Commission:

“Congratulations to our former colleague Commissioner Brendan Carr

and to Commissioner Geoffrey Starks on their confirmations to serve

another term on the Federal Communications Commission.

Commissioners Carr and Starks have dedicated themselves to public

service in myriad ways, including promoting 5G expansion, protecting

the security of our communications networks, driving innovative

spectrum policies, increasing competition, and expanding affordable

broadband. We look forward to continuing to work with them on

behalf of our clients.”


